
 
 

Date 13/08/2019                                                                   SL No. SIS/CIR/Parents/013 
CIRCULAR 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Tomorrow, on 14th of August we’ll celebrate  Raksha  Bandhan festival.  
Boys have to bring chocolate, and girls have to bring rakhi. Also students have to 
come in casual dress.  
Thanks. 
Principal 

 
This is e-communication, Thus does not carry any signatures. 
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